
From: Jacquelyn Lopez
To: Evan Christopher
Cc: Jonathan Peterson; Kaveri Sharma; Robert Knop; Neven Stipanovic; Terrell Stansbury; Donna Mitchell
Subject: RE: AOR 2023-09 (Senator Catherine Cortez Masto) - Request for Extension
Date: Monday, December 4, 2023 9:31:44 AM

Hi Evan,
 
Approved.
 
Jackie
 
Jacquelyn (“Jackie”) Lopez
Elias Law Group LLP
Partner
250 Mass. Ave NW Ste 400
Washington DC 20001
202-968-4514
jlopez@elias.law
 
CONFIDENTIAL: This email may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this communication is prohibited. If you believe that you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system
 

From: Evan Christopher <EChristopher@fec.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 1:41 PM
To: Jacquelyn Lopez <jlopez@elias.law>
Cc: Jonathan Peterson <jpeterson@elias.law>; Kaveri Sharma <ksharma@elias.law>; Robert Knop
<rknop@fec.gov>; Neven Stipanovic <NStipanovic@fec.gov>; Terrell Stansbury
<TStansbury@fec.gov>; Donna Mitchell <DMitchell@fec.gov>
Subject: AOR 2023-09 (Senator Catherine Cortez Masto) - Request for Extension
 
Ms. Lopez,
 
The Commission has asked the Office of General Counsel to request an extension from the
Requestor in this matter until January 12, 2024.  To the extent it is relevant to your client’s
determination, the Commission is making this request sua sponte and notwithstanding OGC’s
internal timeline for the AOR.
 
If your client approves the Commission’s request for an extension, please let us know in writing by
response to this message.
 
Thank you,
 
Evan  
 
Evan R. Christopher
 
Attorney | Policy Division
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Office of General Counsel
Federal Election Commission
 


